Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District
P. 0. Box 15830
Sacramento, CA 95813

Attention: Mr. Joseph F. Firlit
Chief Executive Officer, Nuclear

Thank you for your letter of August 17, 1988, supplying additional information
in response to our Notice of Violation (rescinded on July 13, 1988) anrd
Inspection keport No. 50-312/88-05, dated May 10, 1988. This information will
be verified during a future 1nspoction.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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